
Rally   
with                 

Queens Civic Congress
  Queens Preservation Council

Civic & Community Associations*
Concerned Community Boards

as we fight to focus City Hall & City Planning on

Unfinished Business
♦ Neighborhoods waiting for re-zoning and/ or landmarking ♦ New zones to protect  
under-protected nabes ♦   Neighborhoods that don't get the zoning plan they need ♦ 
A City Buildings Dept. that follows – rather than makes new versions of – the law ♦

Monday, May 12 ♦ 2:00 -3:30 p.m.
Outside Queens Borough Hall, 120-55 Queens Blvd, Kew Gardens, NY 11415 

Speakers** (in formation):
Corey Bearak, Esq., President, Queens Civic Congress

Patricia Dolan, QCC Exec. Vice President & President, Kew Gardens Hills Civic Assoc.
James Trent, President, Four Borough Neighborhood Preservation Alliance

Henry Euler, Queens Preservation Council

 ♦ Bring your Civic Banners ♦ Bring Posters stating your community concerns ♦
Most Importantly, Bring Your Community Members

 
*To be listed as a co-sponsor on QCC's website and other media, please call (718) 343-6779 or 

(718) 229-5505 or e-mail bearak@aol.com.

**Elected Officials and Community Board chairs who wish to speak must first sign a 
“Commitment” letter available at www.queensciviccongress.org

Read the Queens Civic Congress Land Use and Zoning recommendations in our CIVIC 2030 platform. 
(http://queensciviccongress.org/platform/CIVIC2030.pdf)  See pages 5 through 8.
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